
The  West  Deer  Township
Board of Supervisors will hold
a Budget workshop hearing to
discuss the preliminary 2024
Budget  at  7:00  p.m.  on
November  1,  2023  and
immediately  following  their
regular  business  meeting
November 15, 2023.
The  proposed  2024  Budget
will be on public display during
regular  business  hours  from
November 27,  2023 through
the date of adoption, and will
also  be  posted  to  the
Township website for review.
The  Board  will  consider
adoption  on  December  20,
2023  during  its  regular
business  meeting  at  7:00
p.m. Members of  the public
are  welcome  –  and  are
encouraged – to attend both
workshops and the business
meeting  at  the  Township
Building located at  109 East
Union  Road,  Cheswick,  PA
15024.

Daniel J. Mator, Jr.,
Township Manager


